
The Adelaide Pigeon Club-Australia's most exciting club!

 
Address all correspondence to  

The Secretary: Rolf Goodacre 

22 Wood Street, Kurralta Park SA 5037 

Ph 0405 507 031 

Address all payments to 

The Treasurer:  Adelaide Pigeon Club   

Penny Fretter 12 Spencer Street 

Mac Donald Park S.A. 5121 

Ph 0400 823 461 

Email the club at adelaidepigeonclub@hotmail.com 

Website information from 
www.adelaidepigeonclub.com.au 
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MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER 
 

The birds have been working very well for some weeks and they handle just the way you want them. We 

have now reached the final stage before racing commences with tossing to begin on Saturday.  

 

The ETS rings will be fitted towards the end of May after the birds have had a few tosses and then the 

remaining tosses will be available on Benzing One Loft Race. 

 

Following the change in date for our Glendambo race the revised program is set out below – 

 

22
nd

 June  Bookaloo (Approx 333 klms) 

13
th

 July  Pimba (Approx 418 klms) 

27
th

 July  Glendambo (Approx 493 klms) 

24
th

 August  The Twins (Approx 611 klms) 

21
st
 September  Coober Pedy (Approx 727 klms) 

 

Another newsletter will be sent just before the first race. 

 
 

APC Committee 

Brian, Penny and Rolf 


